
Pastoral Team 
Father Brad Fahlman (306-352-0988) 

Associate Preist: Fr. Yannick N'Cho   Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang  

Saturday: 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 9:00 am & 11:00 am 
 

Tuesday evening: 7:00pm  
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
(Please check our web site to confirm times) 
 

Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am  
Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am  

INFORMATION 
RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

                                                                
   
  Tuesday          7:00 pm          Intentions of  
                               Michael & Laurie Kane 
                                        by Karen & Drake Eisler                  

  Wednesday    9:00 am         + Bill McIntosh 
                                        by Peggy McIntosh                
 

  Thursday        10:00 am       + Anna Gobelt 
                                        by Darlene & Brad Klinger & family           
                                     

  Friday             9:00 am         + Joyce Pander  
                                         by John & Claudia Labatt             
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office 
or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some 
Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Acts 2.42-47 
All who believed were together and had all things in common. 

 

Ps 118.2-4, 13-15, 22-24 
Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; his steadfast love endures forever. 

 

1 Peter 1.3-9 
God has given us a new birth into a living hope  

through the resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead.  
 

John 20.19-31 
After eight days Jesus cam and stood among them. 



Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

On Saturday April 22nd at 6:00 pm Resurrection Parish will be holding a 
“Welcome To The Parish” supper to welcome new families to our parish.  
Everyone is welcome to attend for an evening of fellowship and to welcome 
the new parishioners. There will be a free-will offering with donations going 
to our Social Justice and other initiatives. Please watch our web site for  
registration information. 

The Class of 1973 from Miller Comprehensive High School in Regina is  
having a 50th Reunion for members of the class. The Reunion is on  
Friday June 23rd and Saturday June 24th in Regina. I f you are from 
this class or know of someone from this class please note the Reunion Dates. 
If you would like to attend or you require additional information you may  
contact the Reunion committee for more information at 306-731-3008 or email 
miller1973alumni@gmail.com.  
There is also a private Facebook Group for our Alumni members to connect at 
Miller High School Regina SK 1973 Grads. 

A very Special Thank You 
to all for their ministry during Lent and Holy Week 

 

George Kress who led the Lenten reflections on Tuesday 
nights and those who prepared and served the meal 
All who led us through Stations of the Cross on Fridays 
Those who led and participated in the décor, music, and Mass 
Ministries 
Mr. Kuntz’s Grade 7 Class who helped prepare palms and the 
holy water 
The youth and leaders involved in the Good Friday mime 
The youth involved in the stripping of the altar 
All who donated money for Easter Flowers 
And Everyone who helped in any other way 
 

Your time and good works are greatly appreciated! 

Choir Call: We are looking for 
choristers and musicians 

(other than pianists) to form a  
combined choir for the 2  

Masses at the Diocesan CWL 
Centennial Annual Meeting to 

be held May 7 & 8 at  
Resurrection Church.  

For further information please 
contact Laureen at  

306-543-5258. 



Resurrection Knights of Columbus Sponsors Silver Rose  
in Honor of Life and Our Lady of Guadalupe 

 
A silver rose on a nine-month pilgrimage will be the centerpiece of a special mass & prayer service at 
Resurrection Parish at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, April 18th. 
 
This mass and prayer service will honor Our Lady of Guadalupe and express both international unity 
and dedication to the sanctity of human life.  
 
The journey of the silver rose begins each year in March and ends on Dec. 12, the Feast of Our Lady 
of Guadalupe.  During that time, Silver Roses travel from town to town along eight routes throughout 
North America.  Several of those routes begin in Canada and end in Mexico.  
 
The Silver Rose Program began in 1960, when the first rose – a real, live one – was blessed by a 
bishop in Ontario, California.  The rose then traveled to New York and then to Texas where it was tak-
en across the border into Mexico.  The rose ended its pilgrimage at the Basilica of Our Lady of Guada-
lupe in Monterrey on Dec. 12, the Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe.  To better ensure future annual 
trips, a silver rose was ultimately made.  Today, due to the popularity of the program throughout the 
North American continent, eight silver roses travel unique routes.  
 
In 2001, when Carl Anderson, Past Supreme Knight of the Knights of Columbus, expanded the Silver 
Rose Program, he commented: “Through [the Silver Rose Program] we honor not only Our Lady of 
Guadalupe and express the unity of the [Knights of Columbus], but we also reaffirm the Order’s dedi-
cation to the sanctity of human life.  It is to the Blessed Mother that we turn in prayer as we work to 
end the Culture of Death that grips our society.  As we think in terms of ‘One Life, One Rose,’ it is 
most appropriate that we turn to Our Lady of Guadalupe who made known her will through Juan Die-
go and the miracle of the roses.”  
 
All members of the community are encouraged join the Knights to pray for a civilization of love and 
culture of life in our own country and throughout the world.  

Sponsored by the CWL 
April 29/30 after all Masses 

 
Calling all parish bakers.  Please consider contributing a baking item or two 
to our Parish Bake sale. 
 
We would ask that you bring your baking prepackaged, labelled with the 
ingredients and priced for sale. 
 

Please drop off your baking in the hall before Mass on Saturday, April 29 or on Sunday, April 30. 
 
Proceeds will be donated to the Archbishops Appeal and Social Justice initiatives. 
If you have any questions, please contact the office at 306-352-0800. 



We’re looking for  
people to sign up to 

help with all  
liturgical ministries. 

Even if you had 
helped out in the past; please take this 

opportunity to sign up again. Please see 
our website for more information 

Thank You 

Charismatic Prayer Gathering 
Resurrection Parish 

Upcoming Dates: April 16, May 28, June 25 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 
Come Alive! You are invited! Come and experience 

Christ's loving embrace through music, praise, worship, 
teaching, prayer, and fellowship! Mark your calendars 

now. Hope to see you there! 

 

Music Ministry is  
looking for a pianist 
for an adult choir.  If 
you are interested in 
serving in this way, 

please email 

elaine.verhelst@sasktel.net.  

The Marian Centre would once again be 
grateful for donations of 
men’s clothing. We are 
primarily interested at 
this time of the year in 
men’s walking shoes and 
runners and spring and 
summer weight clothing.  

 
Many thanks! 

OUR PARISH HAS AN  
ACTIVE PRAYER MINISTRY.  

IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW 
IS IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF 

YOU WISH TO JOIN THE PRAYER 
MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  

 

Are you a knitter? Are you interested in gathering for  
fellowship and knitting items for those in need? We invite 
you to join us at Resurrection in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. Please call the office at  
306-352-0800 or signup at the Welcome Desk if you are  
interested. 

Can’t join us, you can still help us out with donations of yarn. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism Registration  
is ongoing   
  

Preparation classes are required, 
so register as soon as possible. 
Registration can be submitted and 
classes taken prior to the birth of 
your child. 
  
The next Baptism class is  
Saturday, May 6th and the next 
Baptism date is Sunday  
May 14th.  
  
Register by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca.  
 
 
First Reconciliation 
We are accepting registrations for 
children entering Grade 4 or  
higher in the September 2023 
school year.  
 
If you wish to register you may do 
so by contacting the parish office 
at 306-352-0800 or via email at  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 

   

Anointing of Sick – available to  
anyone who is seriously ill or preparing 
for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available 
before or after any Mass - or by  
appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as  
possible to ensure marriage  
preparation can be completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Brad at 306-352-0988 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RCIA Thanks All Volunteers for Their Support 
 
Bible Tabbing 
Ashley Brezinsky 
Bonnie Newton 
Farrah Semegen 
Karen Hammond 
Mary‐Ann Dionne 
Peggy McIntosh 
Sharon Schauerte 
 
Bulletin Board 
Ariena Vos 
Teresa Argerami 
 
Catechist 
Alda Bouvier 
Ashley Brezinsky 
Danica Love 
Deacon Eric Gurash 
Deacon Joe Lang 
Farrah Semegen 
Father Brad Fahlman 
Father Parker Love 
Jade Kuntz 
Jim McGrane 
Karen Almasi‐Tait 
Marg Engel 
Marjorie Ingjaldson 
Myriam Family 
Rabbi Jeremy Parnes 
Sister Anna Aulie 
Tamara Chernenkoff 
Tashia Toupin 
 
Core Team 
Alynn Ferstl 
Charles Tait 
Danica Love 
Karen Almasi‐Tait 
Leeann Debert 

Catechist ‐ Special 
Alynn Ferstl 
Ashley Brezinsky 
Danica Love 
Deacon Joe Lang 
Diane Schlosser 
Donna Gavin 
Farrah Semegen 
Jade Kuntz 
Joel Kuntz 
Karen Almasi‐Tait 
Michelle Brayden 
Pat Pantel 
Rae Lang 
Tamara Chernenkoff 
 
Dismissal 
Agnel George 
Alda Bouvier 
Farrah Semegen 
Joan Fischer 
Marjorie Ingjaldson 
Rachel Vos 
Tamara Chernenkoff 
 
Hospitality 
Barb Moser 
Carrie Osika 
Donna Gavin 
Gabby Ring 
Shawna Teles 
Susan Viergutz 
Tom Kuntz 
Victoria Billett 
 
Pastoral Support 
Deacon Joe Lang 
Father Brad Fahlman 
 

Photography and Video 
Carrie Osika 
Mackenzie Love 
 
Prayer 
Ashley Brezinsky 
Farrah Semegen 
Karen Hammond 
Linda Zaba 
Marge Yano 
Mary‐Ann Dionne 
Pat Pantel 
Sharon Schauerte 
 
Snack 
Alynn Ferstl 
Ashley Brezinsky 
Charles Tait 
Chelsea Vey 
CWL 
Danica Love 
Donna Gavin 
Elaine Verhelst 
Farrah Semegen 
Janet Stamatinos 
Jo‐Anne Lukey 
Karen Almasi‐Tait 
Karen Hammond 
Leeann Debert 
Linda Zaba 
Lindsay Folk 
Marge Yano 
Marilyn Lorence 
Mary‐Ann Dionne 
Nicole Bast 
Peggy McIntosh 
Rachel Vos 
Rae Lang 
Shawna Teles 

Sponsor 
Annette Vogelsang 
Ariena Vos 
Dave Kramer 
Evan Lizée 
GeriAnn Zoldy 
Jan Ferguson 
Rachel Vos 
Sera Lizée 
Teresa Argerami 
Timothy Abello 
 
Support 
Brendan Knobel 
CWL 
Knights of Columbus 
Greg Vogelsang 
Issam Abusada 
Lindsay Folk 
Lori Babyak 
Patrick Rakotoarivony 
Randy Johnson 
Val Magnuson 
Victoria Billett 
 
Witness 
Arlene Kuntz 
Ashley Brezinsky 
Carrie Osika 
Danica Love 
Fr Brad Fahlman 
Jade Kuntz 
Jim McGrane 
Linda Zaba 
Marg Engel 
Marjorie Ingjaldson 
 

 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

        … faith, friends and family 

• FREE supper and 
dessert 

• Community 
• Talk 
• Adoration 
• Praise and Worship 
• Confession 

Geared to those in grades 9 - 12 
Evening starts at 6:00 pm  -  All are welcome 

Scan to check out the 
Source Instagram page 
for the most up-to-date  
information 



 

FAITH SHARING SUPPER 
FRIDAY APRIL 28, 23 

@ Regina Resurrection Parish  
3155 Windsor Park Rd 

 

Doors Open @ 5:30 

Praise & Worship @ 6:00 

Supper @ 6:30 

 

Testimonies by: 

Marg Engel &  

Fr. Prince (Francis)  

 

Ticket Price is $25.00 and are 

available from Frank Kirkpatrick  

E-mail: 

fkirkpatrick@accesscomm.ca 

Or Text/Call: 306-552-6773 

 

 

 

 

mailto:fkirkpatrick@accesscomm.ca




 

May 4, 2023 

Catechism of the 
Catholic Church  
 

Join Adriana, on an adventure through the                               

Catechism of the Catholic Church. Bring your Bible 

and a Catechism of the Catholic Church book! 

 

 

SPRING RETREAT 

 

BY PEOPLE OF THE 

ARCHANGEL 

PUBLICATIONS 

 

HOLY ROSARY HALL 

MAY 4, THURSDAY 

1:00 – 3:00 P.M. 

 

NO COST.  

MAX 25 PEOPLE.  

PRE-REGISTER BY  

APRIL 27, 2023 

 

COFFEE AND 

SNACKS TO FOLLOW 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 



HOLY TRINITY PARISH 

GARAGE & BAKE SALE 

 

Friday, April 28th, 2:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Saturday, April 29th, 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 

at Holy Trinity R.C. Church 

5020 Sherwood Drive, Regina  

                 

We encourage you to bring 

your own recyclable bag 





is hosting their  

 
 

Adults: $35 

Children 7-17: $15 

Under 6: FREE 

With special guest speaker:  

Alex Schadenberg, Executive Director,  

Euthanasia Prevention Coalition 

Cocktails: 5 pm 

Supper: 6 pm 
(Roast-beef Dinner by Charlotte’s Catering) 

Speaker: 7 pm 

To purchase tickets, please phone 306-569-1985 or buy on-line at 

www.reginaprolife.com. 

St Martin de Porres Parish 

4720 Castle Road, Regina 

Annual Fundraising Gala 

May 4, 2023 

“How will Maid affect you and your loved ones” 



A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
April 16, 2023 

2nd Sunday of Easter

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the 
traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, and 

homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“Jesus came and stood among them and said to them, ‘Peace be 
with you.’” John 20:19
Are you good at making people feel welcome? When you meet 
someone new, like a new neighbor, a new work colleague or a new 
parishioner, do you make them feel at home? When we make people 
feel welcome, we make them feel like they are included instead of 
being excluded. We are made for relationships – with God and each 
other. When you see yourself as a beloved son or daughter of God, 
you tend to see others the same way, too – just as God, Our Father, 
sees us.

A Word About Trauma…
Trauma and associated words are being used more now 
than ever. Do we know the origins of these words?  Are 
their meanings different now than when they were first 
used? Each week we will explore a trauma-associated 
word’s origins, meanings and evolution.  
Toxic Stress (tɑk.sɪk stres)
Coined by pediatrician J. Shonkoff to refer to chronic, 
excessive stress that exceeds a child’s ability to cope, 
especially in the absence of supportive caregiving from 
adults. This is considered a heightened stress response. 
When a child doesn’t get the help they need, the body can’t 
turn off the stress response normally. This lasting stress 
can harm a child’s body and brain and can cause lifelong 
health problems. This type of stress results from exposure 
to things like abuse and neglect.  Toxic stress can occur 
in adults when they face strong, frequent, or prolonged 
challenges. These can include abuse, neglect, violence, 
or substance use in the home. These experiences can 
trigger our body’s stress response. This response floods 
our body with “fight or flight” chemicals.

TF#344: Dr. Brett Salkeld and Michael Raney on  
Conversion and Music - Part 2
In this episode, Brett is joined by Michael Rainey, a  
convert from Seventh Day Adventism and the music  
director at St. Paul’s Co Cathedral in Saskatoon. Last week, 
they talked about Michael’s conversion and his thoughts on 
church music. This week, they delve deeper into the topic 
of liturgical music, discussing its history and controversies. 
Show Snippet: “Musicians have long been known as a 
contentious and irrational sort. So it shouldn’t be surprising 
to anyone that this has been a struggle. When you think 
about the music ministry at mass, there is something, dif-
ferent about it as compared to some of the other ministries 
that happen.”
thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/dr-brett-salkeld-and-michael-
raney-on-conversion-and-music-part-2

itwewin Corner (itwewin is the Cree word which means 
‘the word’ or ‘as it is said...’)
Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Regina Truth and  
Reconciliation Healing Committee.
Did you know… Muskowekwan First Nation is a Saulteaux 
nation which borders on the town of Lestock, SK with a 
population of approximately 450 members who reside on 
and off reserve. Chief Ka-nee-na-wup (One Who sits Like 
An Eagle) signed Treaty 4 on September 15, 1874. The 
federal government established the Muscowequan Indian 
Residential School in 1889 under the administration of 
the Roman Catholic Church. It closed in 1997 and was 
given national historic site status in 2021. Retrieved on 
March 23, 2023 cbc.ca/news/canada/saskatchewan/res-
idential-school-muskwekwan-first-nation-national-histor-
ic-site-1.6095546

CALLING ALL LAY FORMATION ALUMNI
A small group of recent Lay Formation Program graduates 
have come together to create a Lay Formation Alumni. We 
all shared a very important and life-affirming journey in the 
program. We share new skills and knowledge acquired in 
the program, and an ember has been carefully lit in each 
of us. The Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation program 
has been working continuously since 1983.  Since then, 
591 people have been commissioned through the program, 
but, unfortunately, we do not have contact information for 
everybody. If you are interested in being part of the Lay 
Formation Alumni, send your contact information to Aseret 
Ruiz at: Email:  Aseret.ruizp@outlook.com or Cell:  306-
201-6317. SAVE THE DATE:  We are planning an Alumni 
gathering Saturday, June 17, 2023 in Regina at Campion 
College.

The Catholic hospital chaplains at the Regina facilities are 
seeking volunteers with the time and gifts to be able to 
serve as relief chaplains. Ideally, you would have taken at 
least one unit of CPE (Clinical Pastoral Education) or be 
willing to enroll in the near future. To find out more, please 
attend the information session being held on Wednesday, 
April 26th at the Archdiocese of Regina Pastoral Centre 
(200 – 2151 Broad Street). Please direct questions to any 
of the chaplains: 
Jerry Fitzgerald jfitzgerald@archregina.sk.ca
Joan Rink joan.rink@saskhealthauthority.ca
Jennifer Holtslander jholtslander@archregina.sk.ca 

http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/dr-brett-salkeld-and-michael-raney-on-conversion-and-music-part-2
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/dr-brett-salkeld-and-michael-raney-on-conversion-and-music-part-2
http://cbc.ca/news/canada/saskatchewan/residential-school-muskwekwan-first-nation-national-historic-site-1.
http://cbc.ca/news/canada/saskatchewan/residential-school-muskwekwan-first-nation-national-historic-site-1.
http://cbc.ca/news/canada/saskatchewan/residential-school-muskwekwan-first-nation-national-historic-site-1.


 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

Which Springtime activity are you looking for-
ward to the most? 

 BBQs - 5.7%   Riding my bike - 11.5% 
Lounging on the deck/patio - 15.1% 

Working on the lawn/garden/flowers -  18.4% 
Going for Walks - 48.3% 
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